[Urgent Announcement of Disease Prevention Measure]
As from today, the school gate access management of the pandemic prevention
measures will be adjusted, and the entrance and exit of the school entrance lane of

Xinzhong North Road will be closed. Please refer to the following information.

To ensure everyone’s safety and avoid the pandemic prevention flaw, the

management of the two main entrances of CYCU are adjusted as shown below:

Zhongbei Road
Office hours: The sidewalk and the lane are allowed to pass through.
Off-duty hours and weekend: Only the lane is allowed to pass through. (Pedestrians

may pass the entrance after being inspected at the lane.)

Xinzhong North Road
Office hours: Only open to pedestrians.
Off-duty hours and weekend: All closed.

Outsiders are prohibited to enter the school, and the above measures will be

implemented until June 14", 2021.

*The pandemic prevention measures will start to be implemented from May 28,
2021 after office hours.

*Whether on or off work, vehicles can only enter and exit from Zhongbei Road.

* Xinzhong North Road is open to pedestrians only during office hours.

*The description of the time period: “Office hours” refers to 7:30-17:30 on weekdays.

Though there are great inconvenience, faculty (including adjunct faculty), staff and

student shall still act in accordance with the pandemic prevention measures.

Your cooperation in this matter will be greatly appreciated. Disease Prevention
Team, CYCU.



